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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Reopening of Schools 

 

Most of you will be aware of the Prime Minister’s announcements on Monday evening, 

outlining arrangements for the easing of the national lockdown.   

 

The first step will be the full reopening of schools from Monday 8th March, with 

attendance mandatory for all pupils. This is really positive news, and we look forward to 

welcoming everybody back into school from this date.   

 

In order to maintain safety at Abbeys whilst working towards further lifting of national 

restrictions, year group bubbles will continue to operate in separation throughout the 

school day.  Playgrounds will be open, and we would ask that wherever possible, one 

adult per family accompanies your children into school, and that face coverings continue 

to be worn unless you are exempt. 

   

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Sophie Good  

Headteacher  


